
 
From: Strutton, Rachel D. - Medicaid  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 2:13 PM 
 
 
 
Subject: Idaho's submission of SPA 13-002, IBHP 
 
 
 
Attached please find Idaho’s submission of SPA TN 13-002, Idaho Behavioral Health 
Plan (IBHP), with a proposed effective date of July 1, 2013.  Also included with this 
submission is proof of public notice and the Tribal Solicitation letter, sent to Tribal 
representatives on April 8, 2011.  If you have any question related to this submission, 
please contact Paige Grooms at (208) 364-1984, or by e-mail at 
GroomsP@dhw.idaho.gov.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rachel Strutton 
Administrative Assistant  
to David Simnitt, Deputy Administrator 
Idaho Medicaid Central Office 
struttor@dhw.idaho.gov  
(208) 364-1836 
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